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 THE ST IPPOLYTS BOWLER

Welcome to another season of bowling, here's looking forward to a
good year. 

VICARS CUP
Our first  match on home soil,  the Vicar's Cup,  was won by John
Dudley,  with  Janet  Godfrey  picking  up  the  wooden  spoon  -
congratulations to both!

NEW MEMBERS
So far, this year four new members have joined the club. A warm
welcome  goes  to  John  Courtney,  Kevin  Martin,  Helen  &  Damian
Southall. We also welcome back returning members Gary More and
Carl Watson.

TEA/CLEANING ROTAS
The rotas are posted in the clubhouse. Please check the rotas to see
when it is your turn.

QUIZ NIGHT
Tony will be running a Quiz Night on Saturday 20th August – 6pm
start, at a cost of £5 per head- buffet included.
Please  add  your  name  to  the  sheet  in  the  clubhouse  if  you  are
interested.



BONUS BALL 
Bonus Ball stakes are due by the following dates for the remainder
of this year: 16th July, 24th September & 3rd December.

MIXED FIXTURES
April
Sat 30th  Langford home Friendly
May
Sun 1st Welwyn Garden City away Friendly 
Tue 3rd Hitchin Town away Friendly  
Sat 7th Shefford home Friendly
Sun 15th Howard Garden away SML W52-42
Fri 20th Howard Garden S&DML Knockout prelim W94-50
Sun 22nd Riverain away SML W48-43
Th 26th Fairfield Ladies home Friendly
Sat 28th Baldock home SML L41-59
Tue 31st Barton-le-Clay away Friendly
June 
Tue 7th Co-op Luton home Friendly
Sat 11th Knebworth home SML L48-55
Tue 14th Shephalbury away Friendly
Sun 19th Riverain home SML
Sat 25th Three Horseshoes home SML
Sun 26th Club Competition – Triples Day
July
Sat 2nd Knebworth away SML
Sun 3rd Ladies v Gents
Thu 7th Hitchin Town home Friendly
Sat 9th Holwell home SML
Sun 10th Datchworth away SML
Sat 16th Club Competition – Second Round Triples
Sun 17th Three Horseshoes away SML



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
2022

August
Sat 20th Quiz Night 

September
Sat 10th & Sun 11th Club Finals Day (reserve day Sun 18th)

October
Saturday 29th Presentation Evening

November
Sunday 6th AGM



Betty Saich
Finally, it was with much sadness that we learnt of the passing of
Betty on 11thth May. As a long-standing member and supporter of
the  club,  Betty  will  be  sorely  missed  for  her  warm  and  most
welcoming  manner,  and  her  exceptional  fundraising  activities  and
services to the club. 

Betty will always be remembered.

                                          R.I.P. Betty

                             

Janet  (janetbutcher@ntlworld.com)&
 Brian (stippolytsbowls.sec@gmail.com)
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